
 
 
 

 
 
Burlington City Arts  
Exhibitions Committee 
 
Monday June 26, 2017 6:00 p.m. -7:30 p.m.  
BCA Center, Roth Gallery  
 
Attendees Members:  
Nancy Dwyer, Rachel Kahn-Fogel, David Grozinsky, Peter Gallo, Milton Rosa-Ortiz 
BCA Staff: Heather Ferrell, Curator and Director of Exhibitions, Ashley Jimenez, Assistant 
Curator 
 
 
MEETING NOTES 
 
 
6:00 pm:  Updates on current exhibitions and related public programming  

Heather Ferrell gave a brief update on the current shows and related 
programming  

6:05 pm: Curatorial discussion: Upcoming exhibitions at the BCA Center 
Heather Ferrell introduced and discussed upcoming BCA Center exhibitions for 
summer, fall, and winter of 2017. BCA Exhibition Committee attendees were 
given a progress update on summer exhibitions and introduced to potential 
exhibiting artists for BCA’s main floor gallery, the Roth Gallery, and the Vermont 
Metro Gallery.  The group offered feedback from time to time and provided 
suggestions for contemporary artists for the winter exhibitions at the BCA 
Center. 

6:50 pm:  Discuss the gallery’s role in engaging the community through art and programming  
Group discussion about engagement in the community.   

7:20 pm:  Decide on next meeting date; discuss new committee members  
Next meeting TBD.  Used the last ten minutes for networking and idea sharing.  

 
Adjournment 
 
 
 
   

 
 


